
 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS 
DOUGLAS MCCALL 
KEITH DUBAY 
DAVID LABAR 
SCOTT FISH 

Town of Minerva 
5 MORSE MEMORIAL HIGHWAY 

P.O. BOX 937 
MINERVA, New York 12851-0937 

Telephone (518) 251-2869   Fax (518) 251-5136 
TDD# 711 

 Email: Supervisor@townofminervany.gov   http://www.townofminerva.com 

TOWN SUPERVISOR 
STEPHEN MCNALLY 

 
TOWN CLERK 
THERESA FISH 

 
HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT 

JON FISH 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

The Town of Minerva is accepting Sealed Construction Bids for a 18x36 
foot structure; including capping of basement, framing, roofing system; 

including trusses & sheathing and installation of doors & windows.  
All materials will be purchased by the Town of Minerva and delivered 

directly to job site. 
 

Sealed Bids will be accepted until August 3, 2023. Sealed Bids will be 
opened at the Minerva Town Board meeting on August 3, 2023.  

All bidders must show proof of Insurance and Compensation coverage. 
 

Plans can be picked up at Minerva Town Hall 5 Morse Memorial Hwy. 
Submit a sealed bid to the Town of Minerva Town Clerk at the Town 

Hall, M-F 8am-4pm. 
 

Questions are directed to Supervisor Stephen McNally at 518-251-2869. 
By the order of the Town of Minerva Board and Supervisor McNally. 
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